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Letter or Email Response: 
I am writing to strongly oppose any plans to build on our green space, in particular Jessel Green.  The reasons are as 
follows:-   I live in Collard Avenue and have attached 2.photos of the view from my back garden.   It was because of 
this view that I bought my property.  i wanted to look out of my window and see green open space and not a row of 
houses, I would have stayed living in Redbridge if that was the case.  I like living in the middle of a forest with lots of 
green belt.  IF  I  wanted to live in a concrete jungle I would live in inner London.   I have 3 grand children and use the 
local park and green in order for my grandchildren to enjoy this wonderful open space,  it truly is a sight to be seen 
during the winter months when the snow falls and families are on the green with their sleighs having a fantastic time, 
their laughter is infectious.    Jessel Drive is a narrow road and buses have difficulty using this road with cars parked 
mainly on one side of the road, the congestion this would cause by more vehicles will be dangerous.    Them 
infrastructure in Loughton would not be able to come with such a vast increase in occupation, parking in Loughton and 
Debden is extremely difficult now, hence the reason lots of shops are closing.      please reconsider the proposals and 
save our green spaces for the sake of the next generation.    Yours sincerely    
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